
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 
Because of funding and program definition requirements the FY80 DAMOS program 
was delayed until March 24, 1980. At that time the initial winter surveys were 
undertaken starting with the New London and Central Long Island Sound Disposal 
Sites from March 24 to April 2, 1980 and the Portland Disposal Site from April 8 - 11, 
1980. The Portland survey was conducted in conjunction with Innerstate Electronics 
Corporation to assist in the development of an Environmental Impact Statement for 
designation of the site as a regional disposal site by EPA. 
 
This progress report will discuss the preliminary results of the March and April 
surveys, the overall progress that has been made on major portions of the program 
during the months prior to FY80 operations and future plans and schedules through the 
remainder of the year. 


